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Dear Editor:  

 

I wish to resubmit the manuscript titled “Case  report on co-existing squamous cell carcinoma 

and chronic myelomonocytic leukemia with ASXL1 and EZH2 gene mutations.” The 

manuscript ID is 83901. 

 

We thank you and the reviewers for your thoughtful suggestions and insights. The manuscript has 

benefited from these insightful suggestions. I look forward to working with you and the reviewers 

to move this manuscript closer to publication in the World Journal of Clinical Cases. 

 

The manuscript has been rechecked and the necessary changes have been made in accordance 

with the reviewers’ suggestions. The responses to all comments have been prepared and attached 

herewith.  

 

Thank you for your consideration. I look forward to hearing from you. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Lai-Jun Deng 

 

Department of Hematology, Weifang Hospital of Traditional Chinese Medicine,  

No. 1055 Weizhou Road, Kuiwen District, Weifang 261000,  

Shandong Province,  

China.  

E-mail: denglaijun1982@163.com 

18363678050 

 

 

 

 

In response to the opinions given by the experts, I have revised each one:  

1. The pulmonary clinical manifestations of CMML patients, including leukemia infiltration, 

were discussed with reference to the literature.  

 

2. The expression of two concurrent malignant tumors that do not originate from the same 

tumor cell has been cancelled.  

 

3. The effects of coexistence of ASXL1 and EZH2 mutations on the prognosis of patients, the 

references have been revised in the discussion.  

 

4. Treatment analysis and discussion have been modified in the discussion section.  

 

5. Some up-to-date literature has been added according to expert advice. 


